
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

14th September 2020 

 

Your School Needs You! 

Volunteer Army 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We are recruiting a ‘Volunteer Army’ to help us further support the children in school. 

 

As we are all too aware, the children have missed a huge amount of time in school 

and we want to offer them as much opportunity as possible now that we are fully re-

open.  

 

We are hoping to recruit one or two adults per class, and in the first instance, we would 

like you to come in once a week and spend a few minutes reading with each child in 

the class (this usually takes a couple of hours). Reading is the foundation of learning, 

and we know that children reading regularly to adults makes a huge difference to 

their reading skills. In order to keep things as safe as possible, you would be ‘reading’ 

within your child’s bubble. 

 

If you are interested in signing-up, please contact the school office! 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher 
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